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11-08-2022

All the Category-I PhD applicants  are hereby informed that the last date for submission 
of PhD admission applications has been extended to 12th Aug 2022. 

This is also to instruct that  Category-I candidates from all the Departments under
Faculty of Arts can apply for admission irrespective of the vacancies available in their 
respective subjects. This may be done in anticipation of changes in the vacancy 
positions. 
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